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Thanks Anne,
 
I appreciate the significant amount of work and commitment that you and Elisabeth has shown. I will
try to speak with you in the morning. In regards to the situation and suggestions of
ministerial intervention I would e keen to understand that more.
 
Sharon
 
Sharon Kelly
 
Executive Director
Mental Health and Specialised Services
West Moreton Hospital and Health Service
 
Mobile:-
 
On 09/12/2013, at 5:48 PM, "Anne Brennan" wrote:
 
> Hi Sharon
> We have informed each of the about the components of their transition from
BAC care packages in a step wise fashion so they could process this information without
unacceptable risks to their personal safety.
> I am concerned that the delays we are now experiencing in implementing these packages is
impacting clinical care. I know we will discuss how to progress these on Wednesday.We will need
clear direction then regarding duration of remaining care at BAC, availability or otherwise of funding
for support within residential care settings 

and duration of such financial support if it is available.
> The placement is not solely dependent on funding. The suggestion from the psychiatrist
there today is that it may need to be addressed by the minister.We have one last option to explore in
that regard, but I thought I should give you as much warning as possible.
> I am happy to discuss these matters with you before Wednesday if that is helpful.
> Anne
> 
> A/Clinical Director
> Barrett Adolescent Centre
> The Park-Centre for Mental Health
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